
 

October 22, 2024 
 
Name of Embassy 
Address 
Address 2 
City, State, Zip 
Country 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that INSERT NAME has been invited to attend the 2024 
Workshop on Information Technologies and Systems (WITS). WITS is one of the 
premier conferences in the Information Systems discipline. 
 
INSERT NAME will be presenting her paper, “PAPER TITLE” 
 
WITS will be held December 18-20, 2024, in Bangkok, Thailand. Please visit the WITS 
2024 website to find additional information regarding the conference. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Conference Chairs, 
Jingjing Li (Jingjing.Li@virginia.edu) and Ahmed Abbasi (aabbasi@nd.edu). 
 
Thank you in advance for granting this request. 
 
Sincerely,​  
 

https://witsconf.org/wits2024-call-for-papers/
https://witsconf.org/wits2024-call-for-papers/

